
 

 

Parking Consultation    Our Ref: Bushey Village 
Business Owner     Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Number»       Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Road»      Date: 18th May 2021  
«Area»                 
«Post_Code» 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 

Bushey Village Parking Consultation 

Hertsmere Borough Council is currently reviewing parking in Bushey Village in response to 

concerns raised by residents about parking in the area. The council is seeking the views of 

residents and local businesses through this initial consultation on the principle of introducing 

Permit Parking Areas (PPAs) in the Bushey Village area to address existing parking 

problems. 

What happens next? 

Please complete the simple questionnaire included with this letter and return it along with 

any other feedback you may have in the reply paid envelope provided (NO STAMP 

REQUIRED), to reach the council by 25th June 2021. 

Based on the initial feedback from the consultation, the council will decide whether or not to 

develop detailed proposals to control parking in all or part of the areas identified in the 

attached map. Further consultation with residents and businesses will help refine the 

scheme and additional information such as permit eligibility, permit charges and general 

conditions on parking in a PPA will be provided as part of the process. 

Many thanks for taking the time to read this letter and for your participation in the 

consultation process. Your views will be important in guiding the council’s decision on how 

best to address the parking problems in Bushey Village. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 
 
 
 


